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ICFAI Law School, Hyderabad 

Report of Legal Aid Camp and Street Play/Jan Sunwaii Program held on 5th October 

2024 in Shankarpally. 

 

The Legal Aid Society of ICFAI Law School, Hyderabad, in collaboration with the District Legal 

Services Authority of Ranga Reddy District and ANKITA NGO, successfully hosted an event to 

promote and issue e-Shram cards for unorganized workers. This initiative aimed to raise awareness 

about the e-Shram scheme and facilitate the registration of workers for essential social security 

benefits, including accidental insurance coverage of Rs 2 lakh under the Pradhan Mantri Suraksha 

Bima Yojana. The event kicked off with an engaging street play by Legal Aid members, highlighting 

the significance of the e-Shram scheme, the importance of insurance, and how these benefits can 

secure their futures. 

 

The Jan Sunwaii featured notable attendees including Smt. P. Sridevi, Senior Civil Judge and 

Secretary of the District Legal Services Authority, Prof. Y. Pratap Reddy, Dean of UG, PG & Research 

program at ICFAI Law School, Mr. Danial, State Coordinator of Ankita NGO, and Dr. S. Kannan, 

Coordinator of the Legal Aid Society. Prof. Y. Pratap Reddy delivered a compelling welcome address 

on the importance of government initiatives for unorganized workers, while Mr. Danial discussed 

the challenges they face and the transformative impact of the e-Shram initiative. 

 

Smt. P. Sridevi shared insights on the legal protections available to unorganized workers, 

emphasizing the necessity of their registration under the e-Shram scheme. A key highlight was the 

issuance of e-Shram cards to 230 registered workers, marking a vital step toward their 

empowerment. The event, anchored by K. Aishwarya Reddy, concluded with a vote of thanks from 

P.V. Sai Kushal, leaving attendees inspired and equipped to enhance their livelihoods. Kudos to the 

Legal Aid members for their outstanding commitment to supporting unorganized workers and 

facilitating the e-Shram initiative. The event was covered in Deccan Vision news media. 

  





 


